
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                  

Contact: Paul Burns   (502) 574-1683 [Office]  
      

Family S.T.E.A.M. Day returns to the South Central Regional 
Library 

Saturday, September 30, 11 a.m. - 3 p.m.  

 

 

Louisville, Ky. (September 14, 2023) -- The Louisville Free Public Library’s annual Family 
S.T.E.A.M. Day returns to the South Central Regional Library, 7300 Jefferson Boulevard, on 
Saturday, September 30, from 11 a.m. – 3 p.m. This FREE family-friendly event offers amazing 
presentations and hands-on activities to get kids excited about Science, Technology, 
Engineering, Art, and Math. 
 
This year’s S.T.E.A.M. Day includes Southland Dairy’s mobile classroom (with a real cow), 
Kentucky Science Center exploring the human body, a look at local wildlife with Louisville 
Nature Center, virtual reality and robotics with Central Creativity, and sun-gazing with the 
Louisville Astronomical Society’s solar telescopes. Irving Materials will be back to show kids how 
to make concrete and KMAC will lead art-making. Plus, take a selfie with our special guests from 
the Princesses of Louisville – Ariel and Eric from the Little Mermaid. 
 
For more information, including a complete schedule of activities, visit LFPL.org/Kids or call 
(502) 964-3515. Free parking and shuttle service will be available from the Target parking lot. 

http://www.lfpl.org/kids

